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the American Dairy Goat Association Announces 
Hardware Deployment for ADGA Genetics 

 
Spindale, NC— November 2, 2023 — Today, the American Dairy Goat Association (ADGA) announced 
that it has provided ADGA Genetics with a server and related software as a part of the cooperative 
agreement between ADGA and ADGA Genetics. ADGA has provided this new server to ADGA Genetics as 
a service to the dairy goat industry. The server has been deployed and testing has been underway. It is 
anticipated that the ADGA Genetics website and programming will be moved and fully functioning on the 
new server in short time.  

"ADGA understands that its members value Gene Derschewitz's contributions to the dairy goat industry 
through ADGA Genetics.  Providing these hardware and software resources will enable continued 
collaborative effort between ADGA and ADGA Genetics to best serve the dairy industry and support 
ADGA's mission.  We look forward to the continued relationship between ADGA and ADGA Genetics. 

Founded in 1904, the American Dairy Goat Association’s central purpose and role is defined as: 

• To collect, record, and preserve the pedigrees of dairy goats by maintaining herd books and issuing 
certificates of registration and recordation of dairy goats. 

• To provide management, genetic, and other related services to members and the dairy goat 
industry including the supervision and publication of official milk production records of dairy goats and 
issuing certificates of production; and 

• The promotion and regulation of matters pertaining to the history, publicity, breeding, exhibition, 
and improvement of dairy goats. 
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